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Friday 30th September 2022 

HELP - JUNK MODELLING ITEMS NEEDED 

  

 

 

The children love to be creative in nursery school and we are very low on items for them to 

use in the junk modelling area. Please can we ask the you send in some of your recycling 

items. We need small, medium, large cardboard boxes and lots of plastic containers. Cereal, 

makeup boxes, toilet & kitchen roll tubes are ideal. 

Thank you. 

Reminder for Parents 

    Is your child due to 

start school  in          

September 2023?  

Have you applied for 

your  primary school place?  You 

need to apply online at:  

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools    

by the 15th January 2023. 

Keyworker Updates 

Hayley, the keyworker for children in AM &  PM 1 is expecting a baby and is going on maternity 

leave early in November. We have appointed a lady called Suzanne Marney, who will be covering  

this position and she will be joining us in October. This will enable Hayley and Suzanne time        

together to  ensure a smooth transition for all the children in this keyworker group. 

We would also like you to welcome Tabasum Nawaz, who is taking over the 30 hours keyworker 

group children. Tabasum is currently working with Ayrin Rahman the current keyworker to meet all 

the children & parents. 

 If you have any concerns about the changes , please do not hesitate to contact us. 

  

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

If you wish for your child to receive 

a nasal flu vaccination in school on 

Monday 17th October, please can you return your 

completed signed form by Friday 7th October 

2022.  Parents must attend for the  vaccination. 

Any forms returned after this date will not be       

accepted. Thanks 


